## **Bates, Tamara**

Subject:

FW: I just signed Hamilton Centre for Civic Inclusion's petition #HealthEquityHamOnt

From: Sjanita Harrison < > Sent: March 27, 2023 4:59 PM

To: <a href="mailton.ca">clerk@hamilton.ca</a>

Subject: I just signed Hamilton Centre for Civic Inclusion's petition #HealthEquityHamOnt

Dear Clerk Clerks Office,

I am a concerned resident, residing at:

I am writing to you to support the local call to restructure Hamilton's Board of Health to include members of the public and health leaders from the following equity-seeking groups, including but not limited to; women, people with (in)visible disabilities, Indigenous peoples, low-income communities, Black and Racialized communities, 2SLGBTQ+ and newcomer communities.

I support the motion by Councillor Kroetsch to restructure the Board of Health. By adopting this systemic change to the Board of Health, we will ensure better health outcomes for residents particularly the most vulnerable.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely, Sjanita Harrison

Hamilton Centre for Civic Inclusion will keep Sjanita and your constituents informed about your position on this issue.

•